NORTH BOONE CUSD #200 ELL PARENT MEETING MINUTES January 14, 2013 @ 6:00 pm North Boone High School

Staff Introductions:

- Jairo Alvarez, NBMS
- Cindy Maten, NBMS, NBUE, Manchester Elementary
- Maria Nino, Capron Elementary
- Eva Rutiaga, NBUE
- Emily Wykes, NBHS, Poplar Grove Elementary
- Matt Klett, Principal Capron Elementary; Bilingual Program Director

Introduction of Officers:

- Co-Presidents Rito & Guadalupe Davila (ABSENT)
- Co-Treasurers Jose & Araceli Morales
- Secretary Isabel Torres

Review of Family Fun Night

• No official Treasurer's report was presented, but the final profit was \$1009.

Parents discussed how that may utilize the money, such as offer a scholarship or two to students, but nothing was acted on.

Cinco de Mayo planning – parents are discussing holding it on a Saturday, maybe even a park. It will be a pig roast this year. Discussion will continue at the next meeting.

The next meeting will take place on March 4, 2013 at NBMS @ 6:00 pm.